
 

 

To Our Valued Patients,   

 

We are excited to announce as of August 15th, 2022, Signature Dermatology is back in network 

with United Health Care plans. We deeply value all of our patient relationships we have built 

over the years and are extremely grateful for all of our patients that continue to choose our 

practice for their skin care needs. If you currently have an appointment on the schedule and were 

told your visit would be self-pay at time of scheduling, your visit will now be processed through 

insurance and considered in network. Any appointments prior to August 15th will not be able to 

be resubmitted through UHC. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our billing line at (614) 534-1471. Thank you!  

 

Sincerely,  

Signature Dermatology  


